HELLGATE HONKER

The Official Newsletter of the Missoula Hellgate Chapter of the MP&CAC

P.O. Box 2102 Missoula, MT 59806

President—Dave McIntosh 251-2790 Vice-President—Fred Williams 543-0934

Next Meeting:
January 16, 2017

AMERICAN LEGION
HALL 6:30 P.M.

POTLUCK!!!!

Camp-Mak-A-Dream...This well attended event is in July. Jeff Stevens will be our representative to attend the meetings and keep us informed.

Welcome home Norm and Cathy Smyers! Hopefully we see you soon.

Be thinking where you would like the money collected at the Christmas Party to go....hmmm...

Doug Ruffato----how are you doing? We are thinking of you.

What projects have you been working on? Let's share them at the next meeting. Hope to see everyone there.

We would like to wish Shirlee Champ and Susan Stevens a late happy birthday. They birthdays were in December. Also a late happy anniversary to Frank and Sharon Wryn. Here's to many more! Congratulations.